
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov> 

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Burns, James <JamesBurns@gov.sc.gov> 

Packard, Clark <ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov> 
Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/30/2015 12:39:42 PM
Subject: RE: Clarendon County

Yes, we are fixing that. KV

From: Patel, Swati
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 12:39 PM
To: Baker, Josh
Cc: Burns, James; Veldran, Katherine; Packard, Clark; Mottel, Haley
Subject: Re: Clarendon County

Don't we send the letter to President of Senate - McMaster?

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 30, 2015, at 12:17 PM, Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

A little plainer.

From: Patel, Swati
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 12:05 PM
To: Baker, Josh
Cc: Burns, James; Veldran, Katherine; Packard, Clark; Mottel, Haley
Subject: Re: Clarendon County

Veto message looks good to me but I would make clear exactly what our alternative plan is. It's a little 
confusing and should be stated plainly.

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 30, 2015, at 10:36 AM, Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Good morning all,

Attached is a draft of a new Clarendon County bill for Senator Johnson as well at the first 
draft of a veto message. I'm still managing the document, so please send suggestions 
either in an email or track changes in a word document for version control and to ensure 
everyone's suggestions are considered.

Thanks,

Josh

<(2015.03.30) Clarendon County Bill Draft (v01).docx>

<(2015.03.30) S534 Clarendon County (v03).doc>

<(2015.03.30) S534 Clarendon County (v05).doc>
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